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Subject: [DRC] Opportunity for Graduate Student, DRC Peer Mentor Program Leader
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School Logo

Hello,

My name is Mandie Greiwe, and | am the Director of the Disability Resource Center here at
Purdue.

| am reaching out, as | was informed that you are a graduate student who has been involved in
the Peer Mentor Program within the DRC previously, and we are excited to announce that we
have a unique graduate student opportunity for the 24-25 school year.

The Graduate Peer Mentor Leader position will serve as the primary person responsible for
overseeing and implementing the PMP program for this school year. They will help with training,
workshops, and activities throughout the school year, and will be the primary contact for all
mentors and senior mentors.

This graduate assistantship position is paid, with a base annual salary of $28000 for the fiscal
year, paid biweekly. Additionally, Purdue will cover a portion of your graduate student medical
insurance premium contribution. There are stipulations to this if you already have a graduate
student position at Purdue.

If you are interested in this opportunity, please let me know as soon as possible, as we are hoping
to get someone started in this role immediately.

Mandie Greiwe
She/Her/Hers

Director
Disability Resource Center

Young Hall 8th Floor
155 S. Grant St.
West Lafayette, IN 47907
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Email is our primary mode of communication so please continue to check your Purdue email
account often for updated information.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: All email exchanges with Purdue University faculty, advisors, and
staff are part of your official educational record and subject to Family Educational Rights and
Privacy Act (FERPA). FERPA allows Purdue University faculty, advisors, and staff access to
information contained in your educational record provided that those individuals have a legitimate
educational interest to the information. A Purdue University official generally has a legitimate
educational interest if the official needs to review an education record in order to fulfill his or her
professional responsibility.



